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Saint Mary’s Catholic Voluntary Academy PE Hoodies 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As you will be aware, during the pandemic we have asked all pupils to come into school wearing their 
school PE kit on the day/s of their PE lesson. This has been extremely successful, and provides the 
children with more time to enjoy their PE lessons, without time being taken up with them getting 
changed. 
 
We have spoken to parents and groups of pupils in school about the idea of introducing a school hoodie 
for PE lessons. We have been in contact with our suppliers at Bulldog Fashions and they have produced 
a blue hoodie with the Saint Mary’s school logo on. 
 
As a result of this, we are pleased to let you know that the school PE hoodies are now available to 
purchase at Bulldog Fashions at a cost of £12.99. 
 
Bulldog Fashions 
60, Surrey Street, Glossop 
SK13 7AJ 
 
01457 867090 
 
www.bulldogfashions.co.uk 
 
Please note that the hoodies will only be able to be worn as follows; 
 

 On the day that your child has PE (with the correct school PE t-shirt underneath) and Forest 
School days 

 The hoodie does not replace the school uniform sweatshirt or cardigan, and must not be worn 
on non-PE days. 

 
There is no obligation to purchase a PE hoodie, and your child can continue to wear their school 
sweatshirt or cardigan on PE days if you wish them too. 
 
Kind regards 

    
 
Mr P Ackers     Mrs S Rudd 
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